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With the agreement of the Executive, the CWG engaged an editor to reshape the two draft 
documents that Locale provided late last year. These are the draft Planning for a Sustainable 
Future Community Plan and the draft Engagement, Findings and Directions report. We did this in 
order to get a more coherent and concise summary of the community consultation process and a 
better refinement of the strategic plan. The CWG apologises to our members that we were 
unable to post the final draft community plan to the website by the planned date of January 31st. 
 
The editor, Julie Martin, has now produced a more streamlined version of the strategic plan. It 
includes a community focussed set of actions that were devised from the survey results and 
discussed in a workshop with the RHVA Executive on the 27th February.  

 


